

2015 Annual Reports College of Registered Nurses of Manitoba 890 Pembina Hwy.

November 16, 2015

Report from Vice President

I have served as the Vice President since my election in November 2008. I collaborate with the MNIA Executive to set direction for the MNIA. I am assigned to manage the finances for MNIA. In the absence of other interested parties from the membership, I plan to continue this role for another term.

During the past year as the MNIA Vice President I have:

- Attended and participated during the majority of General and Executive Committee meetings.
- Provided an update of the bank account balance at all meetings
- Completed all bank deposits for the past year
- Completed all cheques for authorized expenses
- Completed the Annual Financial Report for presentation at the November 16, 2015 Annual General Meeting

During the past three years, there has been an attempt to provide back to membership a benefit for the dues that have been paid to the organization. As a result, we have accepted a financial loss at events in order to make sure that they are offered at a cost point that would encourage participation both from current and prospective members.

Formal financial auditing remains an outstanding task.

Lorraine Toderash Vice President Manitoba Nursing Informatics Association